Dear Health Care and Human Services Advocate:

The Ohio Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorders (FASD) Steering Committee would like to invite your organization to participate in this year’s Not a Single Drop Day to help promote FASD awareness and the  understanding that no amount of alcohol is safe during pregnancy – not a single drop, as well as to provide resources and outreach to families affected by FASD.

Not a Single Drop Day will be held from 10 a.m.- 2 p.m. in the gymnasium of the Ohio Center for Autism and Low Incidence (OCALI), located at 470 Glenmont Ave., Columbus, Ohio 43214.  

Nationally, September 9th is recognized as FASD Prevention and Awareness day, symbolizing the 9th day of the 9th month.  The intent of this day is to bring attention to the life-long effects of FASD and recognition of the fact that it is the only 100% preventable birth defect.  In 2011, Governor Kasich provided a proclamation identifying September as FASD Prevention and Awareness month, as we cannot always celebrate on the 9th day.   

The Steering Committee will be asking Governor Kasich to extend this proclamation once again this year.

FASD is an umbrella term used to describe a wide range of irreversible, lifelong conditions that affect every aspect of a child’s life. One in every 100 children born in Ohio suffers permanent physical, mental and behavioral disabilities as a result of prenatal exposure to alcohol. While there is no cure for FASD, early diagnosis and treatment help children to reach their full potential and decrease secondary disabilities. 
 We are inviting individuals and organizations to participate  in the event and display information that may be helpful to health and human service professionals and families affected by FASD. There are two ways to participate.  For  $25 you will have access to a display table and the opportunity to provide a 15-minute information session on your service, on the main stage of the gymnasium. For $15 you will have access to a display table. Fees acquired from exhibitors will be donated to a charity working with youth and/or adults affected by FASD.   Please note that there will be no electricity available for electronic devices at the display tables.
If your organization is interested one of the above options, please complete the attached form and email it to Melinda Norman, melinda.norman@ada.ohio.gov by July 30, 2012.  

We appreciate your consideration as we work together to address Ohio’s leading cause of preventable birth defects. 

Sincerely,

Ohio FASD Steering Committee 

